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Mr Richard Johnson
Director – Aspect Environmental
Suite 117
25 Solent Circuit
Baulkham Hills, NSW 2153

BY EMAIL ONLY: Richard Johnson (richard@aspectenvironmental.com.au) and 
Andrew Wilshire (andrew@aspectenvironmental.com.au)

27/11/2020

Dear Mr Johnson, 
Moorebank Precinct West Stage 1 (SSD 5066)

Updated Construction Environmental Management Plan (CEMP) and
Construction Flora and Fauna Management Plan (CFFMP) - SSD 5066

I refer to the updated Construction Environmental Management Plan (CEMP) and Construction Flora and
Fauna Management Plan (CFFMP) which were submitted to the Department for information under
conditions D20 and D21(d) of SSD 5066.

I note that the updated CEMP and CFFMP have incorporated the comments raised by the Department in
its approval letter dated 10 November 2020. 

Accordingly, I acknowledge receipt of the updated plans, CEMP Rev SIMTA004 dated 19 November 2020
and CFFMP SIMTA004 dated 19 November 2020, in accordance with conditions D20 and D21(d) of SSD
5066

Please ensure that the approved plans are placed on the project website at the earliest convenience.

If you wish to discuss the matter further, please contact Shiraz Ahmed at 02 9274 6534.

Yours sincerely 

Jake Shackleton
A/Director
Infrastructure Management

As nominee of the Planning Secretary
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